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January 4, 2010 – A question was brought forth regarding the pooled fund study funding 

by NMDOT Management.  It was noted that not all states had transferred their 
commitment funding.  This issue is currently being reviewed.  Upon receiving 

clarification of funding issues and all committed funds has been transferred, the RFP for 
this project will move forward. 
 

 
Percent complete: 

To date only preliminary work has been done. No contract work has been performed.  
 
Money spent: 

To date, since we do not yet have a contract, no pooled fund study funds have been spent.  
 


